
 

 

 

 

Dear Palos 118 Families, 

On Tuesday, April 6, we will welcome all our students back from spring break and adaptive pause.  I 

hope your family’s time off was relaxing and enjoyable.   

As we prepare to resume in-person instruction, I highly encourage any family that attended large 

gatherings or traveled over break to consider getting a COVID-19 test.  All families should closely 

monitor for symptoms in anticipation of in-person school resuming next Tuesday.  Since we left for 

spring break on March 19, positivity rates are once again rising.  Even though the positivity rate remains 

well below levels recorded earlier this year, it is vitally important we continue to work together to 

mitigate any potential spread of the virus within our schools by getting tested and keeping symptomatic 

students at home.  If your child receives a positive test result, please notify their school as soon as 

possible. 

I hope everyone enjoys the warm sunny days in store for us this weekend! 

Best regards. 

Dr. Anthony M. Scarsella 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

    


